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Week of May 7th – This week we learned about all the different animals that live in 
the ocean.  The students played ocean bingo.  We also had an inside beach day and brought our 
beach towels and a book to read.  Also, our teachers enjoyed being spoiled during Teacher 
Appreciation Week.  Each day the kids had a surprise/treat for their teacher.  The district filled 
us up with pizza on Wednesday.  The students also made a craft for their mom.  Happy 
Mother’s Day!! 
 

Week of May 14th – This week we learned about shadows and moving 
machines/transportation.  They did a fun activity outside enjoying the sunshine and looking at 
their shadows.   Also, they talked about how cars get you to school, airplanes fly you in the air 
and boats take you across the water.  Lots of different types of transportation. 
 
 

Week of May 21st – Graduation and end of the year parties are upon us.  Can’t believe 
it is that time already!!!  All of our graduates are saying good bye to Early Bird and getting ready 
for their new elementary campus.  We look forward to seeing all of our returning students next 
year.  
    
 

Week of May 28nd – We winded down our last week of school with fun in the 

sun water day.  Lots of water activities and bubbles.  What a great way to end the school year!!  

Hope everyone has a fun and safe summer. 


